
I strongly support bill H7382. Town limitations are contributing to the housing shortage, and 
towns are infringing on property rights. The current restrictions are causing empty bedrooms 
and driving up the cost per person of rents, which contribute to the lack of affordable housing. 
 
 
In Narragansett, this bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students. These students have been renting for decades- My parents lived in 
Narragansett rentals 45 years ago when they were at URI. We now have 1200 open bedrooms 
and less people contributing to the local economy. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Elin Wytrwal 
49 Jamestown Blvd, Narragansett RI 
 
 


